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BRISTOL AREA MG OWNERS CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING Tuesday, 19 October 2021 

PRESENT 

Garry Bishop 

Chris Leverett 

Ian Scott 

Pauline Leverett 

Helene Vaughan 

Val Scott  

Janet Pryce-Jones  

Violet Delmas  

Richard Delmas 

Steve Richards  

Bert Hurditch  

Andrew Hounsom 

APOLOGIES Action 

None 
 

 

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING  

Agreed 
 

 

MATTERS ARISING  

  

TREASURER'S REPORT  

Club General Balance £7012.12 

Autumn run £191.95 

Bluebell Run £1381.01 

Total £8684.28 

Down £9.11 year on year 

 

 

AREA SECRETARY'S REPORT  

PL advised the December magazine was ready and that she had articles for the future 

Feb/March edition, more would be forthcoming from recent Colin Wotley Run. 

VS told the committee that sadly Joyce Painter had passed away, she would sent a condolence 

card to Charlie on behalf of BAMGOC. It was agreed this information would be relayed to 

members via the magazine. 

 

 

PL 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT  
November 2021 membership report 

 
 
 

 

Renewals:  Garry & Carolyn Bishop (111) 
 
   Roy & Sue Clarke (74) 
 
   David Richardson (279)    
   
   Sharon Sheppard (280) 
 
   Ralf Togneri (216) 
 
Email reminders: Tony & Shelagh Hoad (278) (Oct) 
 
Letter reminders: None 
 
Lapsed:   Michael Abbott (273) (Aug)  
 
   Dave & Gill Cummings (264) (Nov) see notes 
 
Notes:   Dave & Gill Cummings lapsed as per email last month 

 



  2 

 

  
 

Still to pay:  Garry & Carolyn Bishop (111) 
   Roy & Sue Clarke (74) 
   David Richardson (279) 
   Sharon Sheppard (280) 
   Tony & Sheila Hoad (278) (Oct) 
 
 
 
As at 16 November 2021 we have 81 memberships – total £1045 (inc £20 p&p) 132 
members (+ 1 named child) – 51 couples/family memberships + 26 single memberships + 4 
Hon Members  

 
FUND RAISING  

£30was raised at November club night 

JPJ advised she has enough prizes for Christmas club night. SR said that he would give a prize 

from his retained regalia. 

 

REGALIA  

SR he had had £21 in sales, the cost of printing BAMGOC logo onto own shirts was only £6. He 

offered a cap and sweat shirt for Christmas raffle. 

Items to view at PromoPeaks of Backwell catalogue, 10 day turnaround for items 

 

 

 

EVENT CO-ORDINATOR'S REPORT 

 

 

VD and RD thanked BH for the Colin Wotley run. 

Advised the next week day lunch meet was at the Poplars on 3 December. 

Christmas club night buffet will be £7.50 per head. 

January club night VD and RD will host a ‘what is it’ quiz 

Cobweb Run on 16 January – 11 cars booked in so far 

Not the Bluebell Run – 5 cars booked so far 

Possible tour of Haynes Museum and restoration workshops cost £12.50 per head – date to be 

arranged 

VD mentioned a possible weekend based in Barnstable or at the RNLI at Poole 

Volunteers required for Sunday runs 

It was discussed to publicise ideas for events to members 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL CLUB EVENT  (Brunel) Date 09/10/11 September  

The committee held a wide ranging discussion on the possibility of running this event in 2022, 

highlights are: 

PB advised figures and costs which would lead to making this a viable financial event. 

Run only £30 per car, weekend with accommodation £75 per person to include 2 breakfasts and 

Saturday evening meal, we would not ‘bring in’ entertainment but would have background music 

supplied by AH. 

If we had 30 weekenders and 20 run only we would raise £1300 before costs 

IS advised that over the years BAMGOC had given Barton Camp £19800 with gift aid £24750, 

not including the monies raised by PL for masks etc which stands at £2500 plus gift aid at 20%. 

PL will sort her spreadsheets from the last Brunel event and distribute to the committee for 

comment. 

SR raised concerns that Barton could benefit more from the renting of Barton for a weekend to 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PL 
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other organisations. 

 

AOB  

 

HV mentioned that North Somerset Council are unlikely to approve any car / motorbike events 

on their premises / land in the future due to the council declaring a climate emergency, this 

could result in many events either being cancelled or finding private land to hold events. 

 

JPJ raised the matter of awards for this year, it was agreed there would be no presentations 

at this year’s Christmas event, but going forward the Colin Wotley Cup would be presented for 

the most popular club run and the Mark Neale Trophy for the non committee member’s 

contribution to the club, the award period would start in January 2022. 

 

IS not at Christmas club night, PL to pay for event with club cheque 

Christmas club nigt music to be provided by AH 

VD asked if anyone had heard from Charlie Taylor in Canada, as she had not had any response 

from an e-mail, none had. 

 

 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING Tuesday 18 January @ 20.00 at Steve Richards  

  
 


